
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

March 20, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: Update on the work done at the end of Newbury 

 

2: Getting ready to re-stripe the parking lot (still waiting for the snow and ice to stop) 

 

3: Will have appropriations ready for the next regular meeting 

 

4: Recycling - discussion. Discussed whether the cost to increase pickups is something we can do. 

 

Road 

 

1: Road survey results was passed out by the Administrator Andy Ehrhart. 

 

2: End of West Charleston – There is one sign up for now.  

 

3: Have estimates from Bart Gessaman to regrade the ditch lines on portions of Wildcat, Flick and Wonder 

Way. 

 

Fire 

 

1: Brush truck fixed. 

 

2: Engine 6 is having its brakes fixed.   

 

3:  Donation (Thank You) from the Joan Campbell 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 10:00AM 

 

 

 


